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16 October 1979 /40

Robert Fabris
3626 Morrie Drive
San Jose, CA 95127

Dear Bob,

I am writing this letter for several reasons. First, I am
enclosing a check for $10.00 for a subscription to Vol. 2 of the
Arcadian, This is a fantastic newsletter, and I certainly don't
want to miss any more issues. This leads into my second point:

I have yet to receive any back issues of Vol., 1. I have received
numbers 8, 9, and 10, and I am really happy with them, However,

this only makes me want the ba sues even more,

About your sur stions in numb 8, sorry I didn't respond

earlier, but my : 1, Yes 2.

o) 3, Yes, definitely.
Other than the/1l I like your plans for

came away pretty discouraged.
Please keep me I e your plans and developments. By the
way, my unit is Model # Q0, Serial # 3635.

yes, definitg know how I can get a copy. I had
no trouble pinderstanding the sapiple, and only wish you had given

5010 IF TR(1)=0 GOTO 5010
5020 V=Vx345;&(21)=32+V;&(22)=Vx17;&(23)=Vx16;IF V>0 GOTO 5020
5030 RETURN

George Tucker

1925 N. Concord Drive
Janesville, WI 53545
Phone: (608) 756-2459



